2011 Explosion Prime Finishes as the 12u Silver Bracket Runner-up in Dalton, GA

Written by Joe Birchfield

Boom! Congratulations to the 2011 Explosion Prime who finished as the 12u Runner-up in the
Silver Bracket of the TSFA Ghouls of the Diamond held in Dalton, Georgia on 10/29/22! A total
of 20 12u teams competed and the Prime lost to the Force Elite in the Championship Game. Of
special note, the 2011 Explosion Prime also won first place in the costume contest while
dressing and blind umpires! Great job ladies, we are very proud of your efforts!




